
2025 Sock Drive 
Warm Socks for Cold FeetWarm Socks for Cold Feet

 Many of us take clean socks for granted when in fact
they are the most requested item in shelters,

community agencies, and schools. 

For further information,
please contact: 

Rebecca Klebsch at 
262-224-1524 or

rebecca@milwaukeelabor.org 

New socks only
New socks only

please!
please!

*Socks will be distributed to MPS children and area shelters in Milwaukee Ozaukee, Washington
and Waukesha counties.

September 1- October 13September 1- October 13
Drop off locations:

Milwaukee Area Labor Council
633 S. Hawley Rd. Suite 110

Financial Donations:
Labor Community at Work

Memo Line: Sock Drive
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